
From: Ben Bronston [mailto:bbronston@nbglaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2009 6:46 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: David Krech; Adrienne Downs; Becky Heggelund 
Subject: Sale of Benchmark Communications, LLC to TDMM Cable Funding, LLC 
 
Hi Sumita: 
  
I received your call but I have been out of town all week.  Please forgive my tardy response. 
  
Regarding your inquiry, please let this email serve as formal notification to the FCC that the 
respective voting interests of the members (Timothy McGinn, David Smith and Mario 
Bustamante) of TDMM Cable Funding, LLC ("TDMM") track their respective equity interests in 
TDMM.  Please let me know if there is any additional information that you require. 
  
Thanks for your cooperation and assistance. 
  
Respectfully, 
Ben Bronston 
  
  
_______________________________ 
Benjamin W. Bronston 
Nowalsky, Bronston & Gothard, APLLC 
 


